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Dear Governor Scott, President Gaetz, Speaker Weatherford, and Mr. Twogood: 

In accordance with Section 20.058, Florida Statutes, requires that beginning August 1, 2014, citizen support and 
direct-support organizations created or authorized pursuant to law or executive order and created, approved or 
administered by an agency are required to submit information relating to their organization, mission, and 
finances to the agency that it was created to support. 

Additionally, the law requires that state agencies submit this information by August 15 each year and is 
responsible for providing a recommendation on whether to continue, terminate, or modify the agency's 
association with the organization. The Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles does not have any 
authorized direct-support organizations or citizen-support organizations, created or authorized pursuant to law 
or executive order. 

Should you have any questions, please don't hesitate contacting the Office of the Executive Director, 850-617-
3100. 
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